
7th Grade/New Student - Tablet Information 
 

 The Lake Preston School District hands out tablets to 

the 7-12th grade students to be used for educational 

purposes. Along with the machine your son/daughter will 

also be receiving a state email that the teachers use with 

the students for assignments. As parents you will need to 

read through the Student Acceptable Use Policy with your 

child and that will need to be completed and processed 

before the tablets will be allowed to leave the building. 

 The machines will be handed out during the Open 

House on August 15th and staff will be going over student 

expectations in the classrooms the first couple days of 

classes. 

 If you have any questions or concerns please contact 

Kristi Odegaard at kristi.odegaard@k12.sd.us or call the 

school at 847-4455. 
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